
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  April 5, 2022 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION THIS FRIDAY: We are excited to embark on our second year of all-day 
kindergarten this fall! Families can register their child for kindergarten on Friday, April 15th.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2ND AND 3RD GRADE STUDENTS ENJOY AG EXPO: All of our 2nd and 3rd grade students were given the 
chance to attend this year’s Ag Expo at the fairgrounds. Students had an opportunity to participate in 
several different activities and interact with many different kinds of animals. It was a BIG hit!  



 
PERSONNEL UPDATE – ADDITIONS TO TEACHING STAFF: We are excited to welcome two new full-time 
teachers to the Homedale Elementary School family for the 2022-2023! More information and 
biographies coming soon!   
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
April 8th  Staff In-Service 
April 11-21  ISAT Testing 
May 6th  Student Support & Enrichment / Staff In-Service 
June 1st   Last Day of School 
 


